
Building Inspections - RE: 15 Avon st. building app 

It would be that 1. your permit application (s) came with a demo of existing structure permit application as 
well.  That would show you were demo-ing a structure.  2. You only state on your permit application 
"remodel" (not really clear what the scope of work is.)  Also, the application itself does need to be completely 
filled out.  If you can re-submit the application page with appropriate project description and other pertinent 
information filled out, we can enter the permit application.

>>> jason davis <jaymida@hotmail.com> 7/26/2013 3:58 PM >>>
What made you think my intensions were to demo the entire house?? I had a pre-planning meeting in your 
office last week to get instruction on how to proceed. I explained that we wanted to demo and rebuild the 5'X7' 
rear entrance as a half bath, not the whole house. We also would like to renovate the kitchen and upstairs 
bathroom. I hope this clears things up. I will come into the office monday.  

best reguards,
Jason 

Date: Thu, 25 Jul 2013 15:18:57 -0400
From: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov
To: jaymida@hotmail.com
Subject: Re: 15 Avon st. building app

Also, please make sure you fill out all application information in it's ENTIRETY.  It's there for a reason and we do 
need all the data filled in.

>>> Building Inspections 7/25/2013 3:17 PM >>>
Jason, if you are demo-ing a full home and then rebuilding, your not presenting the correct application OR 
paperwork...You will need to provide the attached one and provide everything in the checklist as well for BOTH 
the demo and the rebuild.  I will be deleting the e-mail you sent because it is insufficient for what you are 
planning (based on what I read on your application(s) and documents provided.

>>> jason davis <jaymida@hotmail.com> 7/24/2013 2:51 PM >>>

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   

From: Building Inspections

To: jason davis
Date: 7/29/2013 1:29 PM
Subject: RE: 15 Avon st. building app
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